
 
Let’s Make Toronto  
a “No Sweat” City!  

 
There are many reports of poor working conditions in the global garment industry, 
including child labour, poverty wages, forced overtime, and unsafe working conditions; 
  
The City of Toronto spends millions of dollars every year on uniforms for police officers, 
firefighters, sanitation workers and other city employees; 
 
The City of Toronto can help eliminate sweatshop abuses in our city and around the 
world by purchasing uniforms and other apparel that are not made under sweatshop 
conditions: 
  
Therefore we, the undersigned, call on Toronto City Council to adopt a “No Sweat” 
purchasing policy, which would ensure that clothing and other textiles products 
purchased by the City are made under humane working conditions by companies that do 
not exploit their workers. 
 
 
Name   Address     Signature 
 
             
 
             
 
             
 
             
 
             
 
             
 
             
 
             
 
             
 
             
 
             
 
             
 

Please return petitions to the Northern S.S. Oxfam Committee by Friday April 26. 


